Brimrod Primary School Newsletter
Friday 11th October 2019
Attendance Punctuality
No. of sessions missed No. of late marks
= Nursery 6 3
L Reception 10 7
Year 1 24 12
Year 2 16 11
Year 3 8 13
This Week's winners: T 2 1
Attendance: Year 5 Year 5 0 0
Punctuality: Year 5 Year 6 7 1
Good to be Green: Year 5 Attendance Stars Punctuality Stars
Tidiest Classroom: Year 5 Year 5 Year 5

Which class can rise to the challenge and beat Year 5?

Thursday 10th October was World Mental Health
Awareness Day and saw Brimrod turn into a sea of
yellow in support. During the day, classes
completed lots of different activities designed to
get people talking and share positive messages.

Follow us on Twitter or look at the website to see
what your children were up to!
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News and Notices

Friday 11th October 2019
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o Collect and win

with Aldi's Kit for Schools.

Parent Governor
Vacancy
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Key Stage 1

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2

Aldi’s Kit for Schools - You can help!!!!

Aldi’s Kit for Schools promotion is giving 20 primary schools the chance to win
£20,000 to kick start their healthy school initiative and we want to be a part of it!!!

If you spend £30 in Aldi, you will receive a sticker. Bring the sticker into the school
office and we will add it to our chart!

Remember the promotion ends on 3rd November

A big welcome to our new School Council!

These amazing people have volunteered their time to help support the children in
school and ensure that their voices are heard. As part of their role, they give weekly
awards to their fellow students for their contributions and efforts in school. | know
you will join me in wishing them all the best in their new roles.

We need youl!!

We currently have two vacancies on our Governing Body for parent governors. The
role of a parent governor is an important one and here at Brimrod we want our
parents to be involved in decisions that are made about our school. We will be
sending home information and nomination forms with your children so please spend
a little time thinking about whether this is something you feel you could do. Please
bring any completed forms to the office. Thank you.

Rochdale Foodbank

Once again we are amazed at the kindness and generosity of our children and
families. This year’s harvest collection was the biggest yet and weighed in at a
whopping 261.9 kg of food!!!

Over the last few years we have been supporting local charities that make a
difference in our local area and were able to donate all the food collected to
Rochdale foodbank. Families in our area will now be able to access much needed
food and supplies over the coming weeks.

Be proud!! You have made a difference!! Thank you!!

Key Stage 1 Movie Night

On Wednesday 16th October, we are holding our first movie night for children in
KS1. In order to attend, your children must bring in the completed slip with £2 and
then they will receive a ticket.

If you haven’t bought your ticket yet but would like one then please see your child’s
class teacher.




